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ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  REL. ED. COORDINATOR:  Lynda McCorquodale  204-661-4724
  BAPTISM/MARRIAGE PREPARATION:   Cory Juan            204-694-8517
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Al Castro 204-414-6402
  CWL ACTING PRESIDENT:  Anna Sanduliak  204-798-7360  
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Tessie Genise  204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
  MUSIC DIRECTOR: Dale Hogan Rogalsky 204-775-7179

Great Zah! Great site!

www.                               .ca
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A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives
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�   cremation plots & niches
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TRINITY SUNDAY 
     

Parish Pictorial Directory 
Only 347 parishioners out of approximately 1000 have had 
their photo taken for our directory so far.  5 years ago, we had 
344 families in the book.  We have added Wednesday June 19 
as June 20 and 21 are now full.  All registered active members 
have been called, if you did not receive a call, please let us 
know as you may be been accidently missed, the number we 
have is wrong, or you are not registered. 
 
Did You Know that Sharing God’s Gifts funds Adult Lay 
Formation programs such as The Summons? 
“THE SUMMONS” is a two-year Archdiocesan faith formation 
process designed for ANY adult who desires to grow both 
personally and spiritually through our Catholic faith. Over the 
years, many parishioners from across the Archdiocese have 
already experienced The Summons which provides an adult 
environment for participants to be transformed by God’s grace, 
enriching their faith and lives through learning, community, and 
prayer. The Summons is a ‘call’ from God to come together to 
explore the hard questions: Who am I? Who is God? Can I really 
trust in this God? How am I getting in the way of enriching and 
deepening my own faith and trust in God? How are my emotions 
and feelings impacting my well-being, my relationships, and 
quality of life? What are my struggles, issues, challenges, and 
sufferings that I wrestle with? What are the pathways of healing, 
freedom, forgiveness, and reconciliation that we all deeply desire 
and are called to offer others? (Father Eric Giddens) 
Along with numerous past graduates, The Summons currently 
has 37 people enrolled in the program from all across the 
Archdiocese.  
The generous gifts of your parishioners to Sharing God’s Gifts 
helps ensure that vital programs such as this can continue into 
the future.  On behalf of all the graduates and current participants, 
a big thank you to all those who support Sharing God’s Gifts. 
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From the Pastor's desk: 
 
Solemnity of Corpus Christi 
As has been our custom the last few years, following the 11 
am Mass on Sunday, 23 June 2019, we will have a 
procession with the Blessed Sacrament around the block 
and end in the church with Benediction.  Everyone is invited 
and encouraged to attend and be a part of the celebration.  
Following the procession and Benediction there will be hot 
dogs and refreshments in the parish hall.  You are 
encouraged to bring foods for a pot luck, like salads and 
desserts.  Be sure to attend! 
 
Archdiocesan Synod Summary 
The synod was finished last year and booklet which you 
received last weekend at Mass entitled Disciples on the 
Way is the result of much time and hard work on the part of 
several people, not least of all our Archbishop Gagnon.  The 
three themes are: 
1.  Forming the baptized as missionary disciples 
2.  Passing on the faith to the next generation 
3.  Reaching out to others, especially those on the 
peripheries. 
The implementation of the synod is the work of each parish 
community.  Together, our parish must pray, listen and 
discern in order to prepare and implement a parish plan.  We 
will be looking at this aspect in September and determine 
what the Holy Spirit would have us do.  In the meantime, let 
us be certain to read the document. 
 
Sacred Heart of Jesus/Month of June 
The Solemnity of the Sacred Heart is on Friday, 28 June; 
thus the month of June is referred to as the month of the 
Sacred Heart.  St. John Eudes (1601-1680) promoted 
devotion to the Sacred Heart around the same time, St. 
Margaret Mary Alacoque (1673-1675) received apparitions of 
Christ telling her his concern about the indifference and 
coldness in the world in response to his love.  Jesus asked 
her to be: devoted to his Sacred Heart, receive frequent Holy 
Communion in a spirit of reparation, especially on the First 
Friday of the month, and to make Holy Hours.  Jesus also 
gave St. Margaret Alacoque twelve promises if devotion to 
his Sacred Heart is devotedly practiced.  One of them is a 
happy death.  Sacred Heart of Jesus, have mercy on us! 
 
New catechists needed 
Obviously there is a void left now that Eloida and Dennis 
have left teaching.  Is the Lord asking you to share your time 
and talent in teaching our children the rudiments of the 
faith?  Listen carefully to the Holy Spirit.  Ask the Lord what 
He wants from you.  The teachers we need are for Saturday 
grade 3 9:30am, grade 6 11am and grade 7 on Tuesday 
6:30pm.   Let Fr. Dominic, Rosa Robinson or Catherine 
Sabale know. 
 
Desecration of a Sacred Host 
A Sacred Host was found on the floor under one of the 
pews.  Please join me in praying in restitution for this 
abominable act.  Please also be vigilant for individuals who 
may be desecrating the Blessed Sacrament. 
 

 
                                 2019 Appeal Goal: $35,620.00 
                                 Parish Assessment: $57,560.00 
                                    Cash Received: $34,704.25 
                               Still need $58,475.75 to reach goal 

JUNE 16, 2019 
     

Parish Committees: 

               Donations of Coffee, tea and sugar packets would   
               be greatly appreciated.  These items are used for         
               Funerals, workshops, religious teachings and 
meetings.  
Bag Up Manitoba Program The CWL are continuing to 
participate in the Bag Up! Manitoba program!  There is a bag in 
the gathering space where you can drop off your plastic 
items that would otherwise not be recyclable: grocery bags, 
retail bags, newspaper sleeves, produce bags, bread bags, ice 
bags, bubble wrap, bags from toilet paper or paper towels, wrap 
over flats of canned drinks, salt bags, dry cleaning bags, re-
sealable food bags (eg: zip-lock), cereal bags.  .  Bags that we 
cannot accept: pet food bags, bags or wrap from meat and any 
soiled bag. They must be clean 
               
               St Anthony KofC Council’s 2019 Scholarship:  
              St Anthony Council’s knights, their daughters and    
              sons, as well as their grandsons and 
granddaughters, are invited to apply for Scholarship 
assistance to undertake and continue a post-secondary 
education in Manitoba institutions. Application forms for 
scholarship funds are available at the parish office. In order 
to provide maximum opportunity to the eligible parishioners, 
listed above, the due date for applications is August 12, 
2019. If you have any questions, please contact our 
Scholarship Committee Chair, Gary Kincaid at (204) 661-
3547. 
Our Group Picture for Church Directory will be taken on 
June 27.   
 
Leisure Club: Our wind up for the summer will be on 
Wednesday, June 26th.  Please come for 11:30am into the 
church for our group photo, we will then go to the hall for lunch.  
If you would like to attend the lunch and have not signed up yet, 
please call Dianne at 204-338-3881 or sign up next Wednesday. 
 
                                      Please remember in your prayers,          
                                      parishioners and friends who are            
                                      ill: Phil & Mavis Arnaud, Paul Klowak, 
Mariann Pietracci, Christine Howard, Julia Dewar, Ruby 
Plischke, Renate Luebbert, Connie Mikolash and Nathan 
 
ROSARY FOR LIFE: We will be saying the Rosary for Life on 
Saturday July 6 at 2:30pm in the Church. All are welcome to 
come and participate. 
 
Your Last Will and Testament  
Please remember your parish in your last will and testament, 
keeping in mind that we receive our finances from those who fill 
the pews, not from government or social institutions.  God loves 
a cheerful giver! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Misericordia Health Centre  
Eucharistic Ministers: Volunteer opportunities to assists the 
priest in administering the sacraments of holy communion at mass 
on Thursday, Friday and Sundays. There is also need to take the 
sacraments to those who are ill, or otherwise unable to attend 
Mass.  For more information, please call204.788.8132 or 
Email: Volunteer@misericordia.mb.ca  Apply online 
at www.misericordia.mb.ca. 

 

                Weekly Mass Schedule 
 
Mon June 17: Ferial 
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue June 18: Ferial 
NO MASS 
 
Wed June 19: Memorial: St. Romuald 
9:00am Thanksgiving & Blessings for The Alcartado Family 
 
Thur June 20: Ferial 
9:00am Thanksgiving & Blessings for The Alcartado Family 
 
Fri June 21:  Memorial: St. Aloysius Gonzaga 
9:00am R.I.P. Julian Rogway & Walter Pindara by Frank & 
Bonnie Rogway 
Thanksgiving & Blessings for The Alcartado Family 
 
Sat June 22: Corpus Christi 
4:00pm R.I.P. Rob Dewar by Valerie Kosak 
Intentions of Ruby & Lawrence Plischke & Family by The Hay 
Family 
 
Sun June 23 Corpus Christi 
9:00am R.I.P. Norman Camungol by Naty Fernando  
R.I.P. Theresa Magnowski by The Family  
R.I.P. Alexander Nemeth by Irene Stack 
Thanksgiving by Vespertina Battad 
11:00am Parishioners 
 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon June 17 – 2 Corinthians 6:1-10, Matthew 5:38-42 
Tue June 18 – 2 Corinthians 8:1-9, Matthew 5:43-48 
Wed June 19 – 2 Corinthians 9:6-11, Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thur June 20 – 2 Corinthians 11:1-11, Matthew 6:7-15 
Fri June 21 – 2 Corinthians 11:18, 21b-30, Matthew 6:19-23 
Sat June 22 – 2 Corinthians 12:1-10, Matthew 6:24-34 
 
Most Holy Trinity 
Introduction To Penitential Rite: All we need to know and 
believe about God the Holy Trinity has been revealed to us 
through Jesus, who shared our humanness in every way, 
except that he was without sin. 
Proverbs 8:22-31 In the first reading, God’s wisdom reaches 
out to us.  Through the gift of wisdom, God protects us and 
sustains us in life. 
Romans 5:1-5 In the second reading, Paul reminds us that God 
the Father, together with his Son, has given us the Holy Spirit.  
The Spirit enables us to experience God’s love and to trust in all 
the circumstances of life.   
John 16:12-15 In the Gospel, Jesus declares that he has much 
more to tell his disciples.  That will happen later when the 
Father sends the Holy Spirit to them. 
 

Weekend Collection 

Sunday June 8/9 – $6,650.85 
Thank you to all who generously tithed 
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(Main & Jefferson)

SPOT

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

204-786-4060                                          1835 B Main St.

We Clean Everything...Including The Kitchen Sink

DealsWithIntegrity.com

204-414-9210

AutolandCars.ca

204-338-2277

Two pre-owned Car Dealers at ONE Location

1683 Main Street (@ Jefferson East)

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.
At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca Arbor Memorial Inc.

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT




